June 9, 2016

Re: WEG OSRO #075
To Whom It May Concern;

This letter is to advise you that for the calendar year 2015, Weavertown Environmental
Group (WEG) has met the equipment deployment exercise requirements in accordance
with the National Preparedness for Response and Exercise Program (NPREP) guidelines.
WEG has met this requirement by participating in equipment deployment exercises,
actual spill response and training.

Our response equipment has been deployed on numerous occasions throughout the year,
which has exceeded the minimum NPREP required amount for each type. This has been
accomplished by conducting training exercises and through actual spill response. This
response equipment includes boats, containment boom, skimmers, and vacuum trucks.

Weavertown’s response equipment has been properly maintained through inspections
prior to deployment, and response personnel have received the appropriate training
requirements to handle this equipment.

Additionally, Weavertown’s OSRO number is 075.

Should you require any additional information, please contact me at (724) 746-4850.

Respectfully,
]

Troy Harris
Corporate Health, Safety and Training

Pennsyivania
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